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Week 10 
 

Thank you to everyone who was able to join teachers for their parental consultations this week to discuss 
with the teachers how well your children are getting on. We hope you found the meetings informative. 
As Mrs Smith was absent on Thursday, Mrs Armitage has been rearranging these meetings for Thursday 
21st March 2024. 
On Wednesday a group of children visited Melbourn Village College where they took part in a cup  
stacking event. The cups ranged in size from LARGE to very small! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
On Monday 18th March, children are invited to dress up with a science focus - this could be clothing with 
flowers, planets, dinosaurs or anything scientific! Children can make their own if they would like! The 
children will be completing investigations during the day and we also have a Science Ambassador visiting 
Foxton Primary School, to lead a workshop with each class, all about DNA! 
 
Class 4 are out on Tuesday, visiting the Chemistry Department where they will be taking part in a  
fantastic lecture led by the wonderful Dr Worthers where he carries out a range of different experiments 
right in front of the children. They will then be visiting the Zoology Museum to continue their learning. 
 
A group of Class 4 children are taking part in the Bee Netball League on Monday and on Thursday many 
of Class 4 are visiting Shelford Rugby Club and taking part in the Tag Rugby Small Schools Event. 
 
On Friday afternoon a group of children are visiting The Over 60s to sing at their Easter Tea! 
 

STANDING TALL PROJECT 
The trail has now been announced and our FOXY G is being installed in position on the trail! The larger 
giraffes are being installed on 21st March when the trail officially goes LIVE! The official trail maps will be 
available from various hubs around the city of Cambridge from Wednesday 20th March! 
We have been informed there is a lot going on during the next few weeks - so check out the website for 
up to date information and where you can pick up a map! Plus trail details - you can even download an 
APP!    Cambridge Standing Tall - Break (break-charity.org)   

 
If you find Foxy G - please take a picture of your family with Foxy and send it to the office, so we can 

make a display of everyone visiting FOXY G! 

DATES: 
 

18/03/24 
Science Dress Up Day! 

18/03/24  
3.30—4.45pm 

Bee netball League  
19/03/24 

Class 4 Trip to Cambridge 
21/03/24 

Class 4 Tag Rugby  
22/03/2024 

Singing group to perform at 
the Over 60’s Easter tea 

26/03/2024 
approx. 2.30pm 

RockSteady Concert 
27/03/24 - 9:30am 

Easter Service 
28/03/2024 
Easter Lunch 

 
Friends of Foxton 

FOFS 
Unfortunately, there was an 
incredibly low number at the 
FOFS Meeting on Tuesday. As 

mentioned last week, Friends of 
Foxton are in need of a Chair 

person or they will not be able 
to continue. This will mean 
events for our children, ar-

ranged by FOFS will not be able 
to take place. If you feel you 
would like to find out more 

about this role so that FOFS can 
continue, please contact your 
Class Representative, or Mrs 
Armitage in the school office: 

 

 office@foxton.cambs.sch.uk 

                                                                          Happy Birthday 

This week:  Grace and Scout in Class 4 are 11 years old 
                     Teddy in Class 3 is 8 years old  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY from all at Foxton! 

Chat time: 

What did we celebrate on Friday 8th March and discuss in Buddy Assembly on Thursday? 
Name 3 women who inspire you. Can you write a poem about them/their achievements. 
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